
 

JANSEN BIBLE CHURCH 

Parsonage: 402.424.2975                      Paul Carpenter, Pastor 

E-mail: paulsc@windstream.net            Sunday, January 29, 2023 

http://www.jansenbiblechurch.org 

Sunday School 9:15 AM        

Worship Service10:30 AM  

Worship in Song 

Hymn #8                                 “Praise to the Lord, the Almighty”                                                                          

Hymn #203                                                          “And Can It Be”                                                                                                                                                                                              

Chorus                                                                 “Every Promise” 

Chorus                                                               “10,000 Reasons” 

                                               

Special Music                                                      Dominique Clay 
Children leave for Children’s Church (ages 3 – 6th grade) 

Message                                                                  Paul Carpenter 

“Healing a Centurion’s Servant” 

Luke 7:1-10 (cf. Mt. 8:1, 5-13) 

Announcements 

Closing Song                                                  “I Love You, Lord” 

Missionaries of the Week: Garrett & Joanna Schlake 
*In February we have a student weekend coming up where we will cover the book of 

Jonah, and have other trainings and workshops. Please pray for students to sign-up 

and to be engaged! *The Christian students are not isolating themselves. Even with 

the semester nearly over, new students continue to contact me or join our groups 

every week. Also, it is great because some of them are brought by other students! 

*The Fall semester ended great! Even though groups have shrunk, they are still in a 

MUCH better place than last year, and we have students who are ready to do some 

outreach and see them grow the coming semester! *The past 3 years the Spring 

semester has been a challenge with student having all their exams the first two weeks 

and not transitioning right into other activities. Please pray this semester will be 

different without a hiccup between the two semesters. *Please pray new relationships 

would form and no one would feel isolated from the group (French culture is even 

more clique-based than American). *After 16 years of having a drivers license I need 
to go back to driving school to get a French one. It is not only expensive ($1750+), 

but also extremely difficult compared to the American one and it needs to be done 

with a manual transmission. Our Church in Toulouse continues to go through big 

changes on almost every end, especially since our council president just announced 

his family is moving to another city. Please pray for new leadership to step in and also 

for our church’s finances (we are in extreme deficit)! 

 
 

 

 Evening Service  

7:00 PM  
 

 

Q&A 

Bible Study 
 

This week pray for GOSPEL OF GRACE CHURCH in Hooker, OK, with Pastor 

Chris McFarland. PRAISE God for His Word, His unfailing love, and His 

faithfulness. PRAY for our church leaders that God gives them strength and 

wisdom to serve. PRAY for our witness in the community. 
 

Join us this evening at 7:00 for Q&A Bible Study in the Fellowship Hall. Please 

bring finger foods. The Kitchen Committee in charge is Carol, Darci, Dominique, 

Jenny, and Melissa S. 
 

Wednesday, February 1, Awana continues at 6:30 PM. It is Dot Your Leader 

Night. T&T kids say Section 3.3; leaders will teach 3.4. 
 

Wednesday, February 1, there will be Q&A Bible Study at the Legion Hall at 
6:45 PM. Please bring finger foods.  
 

Thursday, February 2, Women’s Community Q&A continues in Fairbury at 

6:30 PM. 
 

Saturday, February 11, will be a cleaning day here at the church beginning at 

9:00 AM. We will be deep cleaning the new building, specifically the kitchen, 

restrooms, and Fellowship Hall to get ready for the Sweetheart Banquet. 
 

Saturday, February 18, is the Sweetheart Banquet at 6:30 PM. The cost is $20 

per single or $35 per couple. Sign-up on the sheet on the table in the foyer by 

February 7. See Aubrey to pay and make checks payable to JBC with “banquet” 

on the memo line. Our speaker is Bryan Conrad, senior pastor at Faith Evangelical 

Bible Church in Henderson, Nebraska. Need a babysitter? Talk to Aubrey as well.  
 

Sunday, February 19, 9:00-10:15 AM, (please note the 9:00 AM start time), 

there will be a Bridal Shower for Cheney Ensz. Please bring a breakfast entrée. 

See the sign-up sheet on the table. Cheney and Samuel are registered on Amazon. 

There will be no children’s Sunday school. 
  
Today’s Nursery Attendants: Jan 29 – Melissa Schultis Natalie   

Feb 5 – Dominique Clay Bridget  Feb 12 – Kelli Heidemann Aleric  

Feb 19 – Denise Carpenter Avery  Feb 26 – Christie Kratz Seth 

 


